
 

Friday, October 13, 2017 

Activity follows: releasing time to care 

The Mental Health Units and Emergency 

Departments have recently held successful  5S events 

in their areas to launch their journey towards 

standardization. Critical Care areas at the Ouellette 

Campus are now hosting the SOP team to conduct 

Activity Follows to prepare for their 5S events.  

Thanks to all nursing staff thus far who have 

participated!   

For a closer look at how activities work, please check out the following video from our archive:  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=dcZAWGHKuN0   

 

Reaching out to staff and physicians for the next wave of QBP Order Sets  

The next wave of diagnoses for the QBP Pathway Improvement Program includes Hemorrhagic Stroke and 

elective Hip and Knee Replacements.  QBP teams have been working over the last few weeks to review 

existing Order Sets and discuss best practices. Using provincial best practice guidelines and other international 

best practices, the cross-functional teams have created the first draft of new Order Sets. 

Team members will be reaching out to front-line staff this week and next week to gather feedback. If you are 

involved in the care of stroke patients or patients having had elective hip and knee replacements, please ask 

your manager for copies of the new Order Sets. Your feedback is important! 

 

Have a great weekend! 

The SOP Team 
future@wrh.on.ca  
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